SANDY COMMUNITY LIAISON FORUM

To:
District Cllr P N Aldis (Chairman)

Cllr Osborne


Cllr Pettitt


County Cllr Blaine


District Cllr Gammell


Mr G Alderson - MBDC


Mrs J Dickinson - MBDC


Ms H Fudge - BCC
Mrs J Blair – BCC


Mr T Malynn – BCC


Mr G Chatfield – Highways Agency

There will be a Meeting of the Sandy Community Liaison Forum on Monday 13th February 2006 in the Council Chamber at 10 Cambridge Road, Sandy, Beds at 7.30pm.  I hope that you will be able to be present.

31st January 2006







T N Stewart









Clerk to the Forum

AGENDA

1.  APOLOGIES

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTERESTS FROM MEMBERS

(a)  Prejudicial Interests.

(b)  Personal Interests.

3.  MINUTES OF MEETING OF THE FORUM HELD ON MONDAY 3RD OCTOBER 2005
To receive and if approved, to sign the Minutes of the Meeting of the Forum held on Monday 3rd October 2005.
(COPIES PREVIOUSLY CIRCULATED BUT FURTHER COPY ATTACHED FOR CONVENIENCE)

4.  MATTERS ARISING
(a)  List of Community Groups in Sandy
Chairman to give verbal update.
(b)  County Council Officer Representation at the Forum
C Cllr Blaine to report on his discussions with Ms Helen Fudge.
(c)  Building Bridges Project
No further information received from the organisers but it is understood that the Bid is now finalized and ready for submission.
5.  ROADS IN SANDY

To receive Mr G Chatfield of the Highways Agency and a representative of the Environment Department of Bedfordshire County Council and to have open discussions regarding the current traffic conditions in Sandy, including delays in Bedford Road and St Neots Road, “rat running” from the A1 and possible HGV restriction in the Town Centre.
6.  FORUM ACCOUNTS
To receive Copy of the Forum Accounts to 31st December 2005.  (copy attached)

7.  APPLICATIONS FOR GRANTS 
Applications for Grants have been received from:-

(a)  Girl Guiding - Sandy
An Application for a Grant of £414.20 has been requested from the Forum from the 2005/2006 Budget.  If awarded the Grant will be used to defray part of the cost of premises hire for five Rainbow, Brownie and Guide Groups that meet in the Town.  The Group has not received a Grant before.

(COPY OF APPLICATION FORM ATTACHED)
(b)  Friends of Laburnum Lower School
An Application for a Grant of £200.00 has been requested from the Forum from the 2005/2006 Budget.  If awarded the Grant will be used to defray part of the cost of the Centenary Mugs which were especially made and given to each pupil in the School.

(COPY OF APPLICATION FORM ATTACHED)
7.  APPLICATIONS FOR GRANTS (CONTD)

(c)  Sandy Fire Cadet Scheme

This Group is funded by the Community Liaison Forum.  They are not required to submit a formal Application each year but if the Forum funding was to be withdrawn it is likely that the whole scheme, which has been so successful for many years, would have to close.  The likely amount required to fund the Fire Cadet Scheme for 2006/2007 is £2,500.00 which is spent entirely on uniforms, protective clothing and training materials.

(The Forum is requested to approve the continued funding of this project for 2006/2007).
(d)  Victim Support Bedfordshire

An Application for a Grant of £200.00 has been requested from the Forum from the 2006/2007 Budget.  If awarded the Grant goes into the general income of the organisation but is used in connection with the organisation’s support of victims of crime in Sandy.  (Members will note that more than 300 residents are referred from Sandy each year).  The Forum has supported this organisation for many years.

(COPY OF APPLICATION FORM ATTACHED)
(e)  Sandy Twinning Association
An application for a Grant of £500.00 has been requested from the Forum by the Polish Section of the Sandy Twinning Association.  The Grant is requested from the 2006/2007 budget and will be used to assist with the costs of the incoming visit from Skarszewy in July.  This visit is planned to recognise the 10th Anniversary of the link between Skarszewy and Sandy.

If made the Grant will be used particularly towards the cost of transport in the UK, to assist with staging special activities and the presentation of a small souvenir to each of the visitors.  The Group has previously received Grants from Sandy Town Council.
(COPY OF APPLICATION FORM ATTACHED)
(f)  Sandy Historical Research Group

An application for a Grant of £500.00 has been requested from the Forum by the Sandy Historical Research Group.  The Grant is requested from the 2006/2007 budget and will be used to assist in the compilation of a set of photographs of scenes of Sandy past to enable the publication of the first in a series of booklets of Sandy’s past.  The Group has not previously received a Grant from Sandy Town Council.

(COPY OF APPLICATION FORM ATTACHED)
8.  DATES OF FUTURE MEETINGS 

To agree suggested dates for meetings of the Forum during 2006/2007.

Suggested dates are:

Monday 3rd April 2006
Monday 24th July 2006

Monday 16th October 2006

Monday 5th March 2007
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